

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

December 4, 2003

From:

Mayor Malcolm D. Brodie

File:

le·

Re:

TALL SHIPS FESTIVAL 2005

Chair, General Purpses Committee

The General Purposes Committee, at its meeting held on December 1st, 2003, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

- (1) That the Richmond Tall Ships Festival Society be thanked for its hard work.
- (2) That staff report as quickly as possible on the status of the 'rights of first refusal'.

Mayor Malcolm D. Brodie, Chair General Purposes Committee

Attach.